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Watts Remy

From: Tim Emerson <tisudairy@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 1:16 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
It is ridiculous to place restrictions on any business based on one farms failure to comply with State and Federal laws. 
That is what seems to be happening here . The failure of one Eastern Oregon dairy to meet standards that other dairies 
have been able to comply with. One of which is less than 20 miles away from the noncompliant one. Maybe the real 
question here is not more restrictions but are the regulations that we currently have  being enforced soon enough by 
the existing regulatory agencies that are already in place?Please think twice about these two Bills and put the pressure 
on the agencies that failed us. Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Emerson 
14805 Highway 101 S 
Tillamook, OR 97141 
tisudairy@gmail.com 
 


